
 

           

Witton Church Walk CE Primary School 
Church Walk, off Chester Way,  
Northwich,  
Cheshire,  
CW9 5QQ 
 
Tel: 01606 288128 
    

 ‘Where Every Door is Opened 
and Every Gift Unlocked’ 

Head teacher: Mrs K Magiera   
E-mail: head@wittonwalk.cheshire.sch.uk 
 

5th July 2018 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

SWIMMING Gala –  Year 5 swimmers  

 
As from Wednesday 18th July, Year 5 swimmers will attend swimming gala at 
Sir John Deane's Pool.  The children will be accompanied by Mrs Magiera and 
Mrs Kenyon.   
 
The gala will take place between 11.30am and 12.30pm.  The children will 
take part in front crawl, backstroke, breaststroke and butterfly races.  If time 
allows we will have a relay race at the end.  The children have volunteered 
for each race, no child will be made to take part in a race they do not want to 
do. 
 
We will be walking to and from the pool – leaving school at approximately 
10.45am and returning at approximately 1.15pm.   On our way back we will 
have a picnic in Roker Park so please ensure your child has a packed lunch 
and drink with them. 
 
Your child will need a towel and either a swimming costume or trunks, please 
note NOT Bermuda shorts or trunks with pockets, as these tend to inflate and 
could be dangerous.  Please ensure that all swimwear and towels are labelled 
and carried in a strong bag.   
 
The British Association of Advisors and Lecturers in Physical Education and 
Cheshire’s policy is that pupil’s should not wear goggles for swimming.  If you 
would like your child to wear goggles please sign the form from Sir John 
Deane’s which is available from our school office. 
 
Please leave all watches and jewellery, including ear rings, at home on 
swimming days, as the class teachers cannot be responsible for these items.   
 



 

           

If your child needs to carry an inhaler please make sure that it is clearly 
named and it is in school on this day.  If it is not in on this day your child will 
not be able to attend. 
 
Therefore we would be grateful if you would sign and return the permission 
slip below by Friday 6th July please. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Magiera 
            
�-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
SWIMMING GALA AT SIR JOHN DEANE'S POOL Summer term 2018 

 
I give permission for my child ____________________________________ 
to take part in the swimming gala and to walk to Sir John Deane's College.  I 
will ensure my child bring a packed lunch and drink with them for the picnic 
on the way back to school.  
 
 
Signed _________________________________ Parent/guardian 
 
 
 


